
 
hi, 
 
we are in opposition to hb 2001... 
 
"Requires cities with population greater than 10,000 and counties with population greater than 
15,000 to allow middle housing in lands zoned for single-family dwellings within urban growth 
boundary" 
 
 
the real folks in oregon oppose this due to demolitions that will increase, it is not very green, as the 
only green house and building is the one already standing,  
 
 
plus why give developers more power?  portland is already ruined with razing lower albina, coliseum, 
legacy emanuel, urban renewal tto prosper portland, and now  
 
 

you have an opportunity to stop this.. 
 
reject kotek's hb 2001, as it will displace more people that struggle, poc, and rank and file folks.. 
 
who will benefit? 
 
not the real folks in oregon.... 
 
thx 
 
teresa mcgrath and nat kim 
 
3344 ne 15 pdx or.97212/442 ne sumner pdx oregon 97211 
 


